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To: 

Members of the Public 

Section 24G Applicants 

 

Dear Stakeholder  

 

Please take note of the following with respect to environmental related complaints and 

Section 24G applications: 

 
Complaints 
 
All environmental related complaints should please be made through 
green.scorpions@gauteng.gov.za or via cellphone: 0664891803. 
 
Section 24G Applications 
 
The Department will not be processing section 24G applications with effect from 26 March 
2020 till 16 April 2020.  All Environmental Impact Reports or additional information due 
for submission during the lockdown period (i.e. 26 March – 16 April) are hereby extended 
by a period of 30 (thirty) days from the date on which it was due to be submitted.   
 
Please keep safe. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Ms Abimbola Olowa  

CHIEF DIRECTOR: COMPLIANCE AND ENFORCEMENT  

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT INSPECTOR (GRADE 1) 

DATE: 24 March 2020 
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